
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

Thank you Leo and Charlie for  

reminding us of this important message.  

This week the whole school has taken part in Marvellous Maths week.  Our 

children have taken part in games, activities and different experiences to 

develop their love of Maths.  We believe that every child can achieve in 

Maths and it is our responsibility to provide the environment and experiences 

to make this possible. We are passionate about all our children gaining a 

natural curiosity and love for Maths as a subject.  This week we certainly 

celebrated Maths and all the amazing experiences it brings.  We also raised 

£350 for Maths resources.  Thank you all for your contributions! 

A huge well done to the school community who raised £899 for Children in 

Need.  This is a great achievement and proves that even in difficult times we 

can continue to come together to support others.  We enjoyed a totally 

brilliant Quiz evening last Friday night, we are proud the teachers’ team won 

and thank the FOH organisers who kept us all thoroughly entertained!  It was a 

very enjoyable evening.  

Next week we begin our Christmas Carols in the playground.  Please see your 

child’s class page to find more information.  We will be offering refreshments 

and asking for donations.  Please remember to keep to distancing rules, it is 

vital we continue to strive to keep our community safe.  

We have our flu vaccinations taking place next Wednesday, please make 

sure you have completed the form and returned it by posting it in our letter 

box.  If you have any questions, please email the school office and we will be 

able to assist you.  

Unfortunately we have been unable to celebrate our Ruby’s Worry displays 

with you in person this year.  You can find a link to a video of our displays 

below this newsletter.  Hopefully next year we can invite you in again to enjoy 

refreshments and a celebration of the children’s work. 

Please remember the children will be finishing an hour early on 18th 

December.  Return date for children is Tuesday 5th January. 

Have a wonderful weekend, thank you for your ongoing support.  

Mrs Nairne  

Leo 



 

 

 





 




